
Faubion Standard Dress Requirements: 

Tops: Navy blue, white, and red.  Solid colors with collar (turtlenecks count) 
and either short or long sleeve.  Bare waists, bare midriffs, bare backs and 
low necklines are not permitted. 

Sweaters and sweatshirts must be navy blue, white, or red.  The collar 
from the shirt underneath must be showing.   

Bottoms:  Shorts, pants, skirts, jumpers, skorts, 
capris must be khaki/tan, black or navy.   Bottoms 
must be plain, non-patterned.  Denim jeans are not 
included. Belts suggested for belt loops.  Bottoms 
should fit properly and not sag below the waist.  
Shorts may be no more than 2 inches above the 
knee and may not be below the knee. Leggings are 
permitted underneath skirts only.   

Socks, Tights:  Tights must be solid colors, either 
khaki/tan, black, white or navy.  Socks may be of 
any color and/or pattern.  Leggings are to be worn 
under skirts only.   

Shoes: Shoes must be closed toe.  Sandals need to have a heel strap (no 
slides or flip flops).  Boots are permitted.  Heels may not be taller than one 
inch.   

Coats:  Coats may be of any color or style but may not be worn inside the 
classroom.   

Hats: Hats, hoodies, beanies, etc. may not be worn in the building.  Only 
religious head coverings are allowed.   

Swag:  Students may wear Faubion, Concordia or 3 to PhD gear, that is 
not modified, any day.  If students are in swag, t-shirts without a collar are 
acceptable.  Tank tops may not be worn.   

 

 



Uniform pieces may be purchased in 

standard dress colors from area retailers or online from any retailer.  
Examples of locations where you can purchase clothing to meet standard 
dress are: 

 Burlington Coat Factory 

 Goodwill Stores  

 Kohls  

 K-Mart  

 Old Navy  

 Wal-Mart  

 JC Penny  

 www.frenchtoast.com  

 www.childrenswearoutlet.com  

Faubion School will also be launching a thriving clothing closet where 
families may pick up low-cost/no cost uniform pieces.  We also encourage 
Faubion families to donate outgrown uniform pieces to our clothing closet.  
If you are interested in helping to launch or help staff our clothing closet, 
please contact the front office and let us know!   

When students come to school without their uniform, the policy is:  

** First Time: Student will go to the office and receive a “temporary uniform” 
to change in to.  The family will receive a reminder note to have their 
student attend school in standard dress.  The family will be asked to sign 
and return this reminder note. At the end of the day, the student will change 
back into their “free dress clothes” and we will wash the borrowed uniform 
pieces.    

** Second Time: Student will go to the office and receive a “temporary 
uniform” to change in to.  Student will call parent, who in turn will have to 
bring a uniform to school so that the student can change.  

 


